
Fargo South Student Announcements 
Wednesday, May 14th, 2025 

  
 
Announcements:  

• SENIORS - Graduation is less than 4 weeks away!  If you need to borrow a cap, gown or tassel for the ceremony 

please see Judy in the main office. 

 

• All 9th, 10th, and 11th graders: Fargo South’s esports team is looking to add Super Smash Bros. and Mario Kart, 

but we need to know if YOU are interested in competing. Please complete this survey: 

https://forms.gle/RCnFp9z6Zru4RZ6e9 

 

• Cooking Club will have its final meeting of the school year this Thursday, May 15th at 3:45 in room C18.  We will 

be making French Toast with a Berry Compote & Homemade Whipped Cream as well as Brunch Punch.  If you 

can’t make it and have been an active member this year, stop by and see Mrs. Denault for your award.  

 

• Key club will have our last meeting on Wednesday at 3:35pm in C30.  Join us for pizza and awards.   
 

• Seniors! PRANK is coming up on June 4th — that’s People Really Appreciate Nice Kids — where you’ll head out 

to local elementary schools to have fun, play games, and be awesome role models for the next generation of 

Bruins! Check your email and fill out the PRANK 2025 Survey. If you don’t complete the survey, you will be 

assigned to a school. 

 

• Seniors, we want to know your plans after graduation and if you have received outside scholarships.   Please fill 

out the paper form that was provided by your counselor or the google form emailed from Ms. Koppy.  The 

deadline is Friday, May 16th.   

 

• Happy Wellness Wednesday!  We encourage you to look into a new activity that you have never tried, such as 

Pickleball. Being active and going outside can help reduce stress.  

 

https://forms.gle/RCnFp9z6Zru4RZ6e9

